
 

             Quandialla Public School 
              “Together we provide opportunities to succeed” 

       NEWSLETTER 
Third Street 

QUANDIALLA  NSW  2721 

T     0263 471 207 

F     0263 471 248 

E     quandialla-c.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

   
 
                                                 ISSUE 36 TERM 4 WEEK 6 
____________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
    

 

 
w w w . q u a n d i a l l a - c . s c h o o l @ d e t . n s w . e d u . a u  

 
Page 1 

Wednesday, 21
st

 November, 2018 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Principal’s Report 
 

 

A great time was had by all at the Dubbo Zoo last  

Friday, I’m a bit sad I missed out. Thanks to Mr 

Ferris for organising a great excursion and thanks 

to Mrs Dixon and Mrs Millar who helped out on 

the day.  

 

Notes will go home today for everyone to order 

school photos. Orders need to be back in by next 

Wednesday, 28th November, so we can get the 

photos back by the end of the year. 

 

Hopefully we get this cooler weather out of the 

way this week so we get some good weather for 

Intensive Swimming next week. Our school will be 

going to the pool from 11-12 each day for 

swimming in both weeks 7 and 8. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If your child is a competent swimmer, who will be 

doing laps, they are not expected to wear a rash 

shirt or t-shirt but must have sun screen on. If 

your child is not a confident swimmer it is asked 

that they wear a rash shirt or t-shirt. Children do 

not need to bring any money, the pool kiosk will 

not be operating while they are at the pool. 

Students need to bring fruit, recess and lunch as 

normal to school. Students can wear their 

swimmers to school in the morning but if you feel 

your child isn’t comfortable in swimmers for this 

amount of time, they will be given an opportunity 

to change before going swimming. All students 

need to change out of their swimmers when the 

lessons are finished. 
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Kinder Orientation is going along very well, our 3 

pre-schoolers are enjoying the K-2 room. A 

meeting will be held in the staff room, on Tuesday 

December 4 at 9.15am, for the parents of our new 

students. It is asked that parents bring along their 

child’s birth certificate, immunisation and proof of 

address.  

 

Our next assembly will be held on Thursday 29th 

November at 2.30. Our last P&C meeting will be 

held at The Bland Hotel on December 6th at 7pm 

for dinner and Presentation Day will be held on 

18th December at 9.30am.  

 

On 14th December, at 10am, all the students that 

have been learning an instrument with Miss Emily 

will be putting on a concert. Everyone is welcome 

to attend.  

 

Kate Johnson – Principal 

__________________ 

   

A day at the Dubbo Zoo 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Friday, 16th November, 2018 
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SCHOOL INFORMATION 

Canteen operates each Wednesday. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Scarlett enjoyed her day at the 
Taronga Western Plains Zoo – Dubbo. 

 
 
 

CANTEEN ROSTER – TERM 4 -  2018 

31st October Tracie Sheer Week 3 

7th November Kacie Cattle Week 4 

14th November Catia Nowlan Week 5 

21st November Sarah Ryan Week 6 

28th November Margaret Priestley Week 7 

5th December Kacie Cattle Week 8 

12th December Sarah Ryan Week 9 
 

 
 
 

 

19th December Tracie Sheer Week 10 

BELL TIMES 

9.00 am – 11.00 am Morning session  

11.00 am – 11.25 am RECESS  

11.25 am – 1.00 pm Mid session  

1.00 pm – 1.50 pm K – 6 LUNCH  

1.50 pm – 3.10 pm Afternoon session  

3.10 pm SCHOOL FINISHES  

DIARY DATES – TERM 4 - 2018 
 

TERM 4 – 2018 

WEEK 6 

Tuesday, Nov. 20th Kindergarten Orientation 
 
Wednesday, Nov. 21st Canteen 
 
Friday, Nov. 23rd Scripture - Canberra University 
 Students visit to QPS 

WEEK 7 

START OF SCHOOL 
 SWIMMING & WATER SAFETY PROGRAM 

26/11/18 - 7/12/18 
 

Tuesday, Nov. 27th Kindergarten Orientation 
 
Wednesday, Nov. 28th Canteen 
 
Thursday, Nov. 29th Assembly - 2.30 pm 
 
Friday, Nov. 30th Last Scripture lessons for 2018. 
 THANK YOU Morning Tea 
 10.30 a.m. 

WEEK 8 

SCHOOL 
SWIMMING & WATER SAFETY PROGRAM 

3/12/18 - 7/12/18 

 
 
Tuesday, Dec. 4th Kinder Orientation 
 (Parent Meeting - 9.15 am) 
 
Wednesday, Dec. 5th Canteen 
 
Thursday, Dec. 6th P.&C. Meeting - 7.00 pm 
 Dinner at The Bland Hotel. 
 (Last meeting for 2018) 
 

WEEK 9 

 
Wednesday, Dec. 12th Canteen 
 Santa visits QPS - 11.00 am 
 Pre-School Concert - 2.00 pm 
 
Friday, Dec. 14th Music Concert with Miss Emily 
 10.00 am 
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Registrations are open for the 2018/19 season. 
 
Membership fees are swimmer $72.00 and non-
swimmer (1 required per family) $53.50. 
Enquiries to 
quandiallaswimmingclub@yahoo.com.au or  
0427 475 318 
Training Wednesdays and every second Friday. 
Time trials alternate Fridays. 
Start time 5.30 pm. ‘Learn to Swim’ groups 
offered. 

__________ 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

      

 
 
 
   
 
 
 

WEDDIN MOBILE 
 PRESCHOOL SERVICE 

 
 
 
The Weddin Mobile Preschool Service is calling 
for enrolments for 2019 
 
The Weddin Mobile Pre- School Service to 
Quandialla and Caragabal operates two days per 
week to each village. 
 
Our Service provides a quality Early Childhood 
Programme, operating during school terms, 
between the hours of 9.15am-3.15pm. at the 
Quandialla & Caragabal School   A major focus is 
placed upon school readiness and appropriate 
activities are planned to help develop these skills.  
  
The Service is licenced for 25 children per day, 
with ages ranging from 2 ½ to 5 years. 
 
For further enquiries please contact Sharon Grant 
(Director) or Lorraine Harveyson (Administration 
Officer) 
 35 Forbes Street, Grenfell  
 
Phone 63431743 email: 
mail@grenfellpreschool.com.au  

 

 

 

 

 

4th Sunday Children’s Liturgy 

Next Sunday 24th November St Joseph’s 
Parish Grenfell will be holding the usual 4th 
Sunday Children’s Liturgy at the 9.00am 
mass. This service is particularly aimed at 
primary school age children and all are 
welcome to attend. Following mass there will 
be morning tea at the church. This will be the 
final Children’s Liturgy for 2018 and will 

recommence when school resumes in 2019. 

  

Mary Moffitt 
Secretary 
St Joseph’s Parish Pastoral Council 
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